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October 13, 2021

Food for Thought
Traditions, big or small, create anchors of stability, especially in rough seas.

~ Fred Rogers

Superintendent’s Corner
I hope you all enjoyed the holiday weekend and had a chance to catch up 
a bit with family and friends.  The fall festivals and pumpkin patch visits add 
a nice touch of “small-town America” to the season, and make for some 
warm, wonderful memories for elementary-age children. Our teachers work 
very hard to build upon the season’s positive energy going in their class-
rooms as home-to-school partnerships pay great dividends both inside and 
outside the traditional classroom walls. Fortunately, our district calendar is 
packed with wonderful activities over these next few weeks, and we wel-
come you to immerse your family to join in the special spirit that character-
izes our school community. There is no question that our district success is 
built upon nearly a century of rich traditions, and we will be adding our own 
chapter to that legacy in the weeks and months to come.

News from Deputy Superintendent/Business 
Dr. Joseph Centamore 
The Collective, Whitman’s own recording studio club and a student favorite 
is off to a blazing start this year.   The program, which is second to none 
when compared to other districts across Long Island, is still teeming with 
students from all musical genres eager to write and record their own music.
 
Co-advised by Vito Monti and Matt Hoffman, the program is entering its 
sixth year, and is still pushing the boundaries of what’s possible in song-
writing, recording, and audio-engineering.  One of South Huntington’s most 
creative, prolific and popular music outlets for students this year, the club 
will record and produce its sixth record to date.
 
Want to listen to South Huntington’s most talented student musicians?  Re-
cords from Whitman’s Collective Recording Studio Club can be found on 
all streaming platforms, or you can simply click the link below and gain 
immediate access to all five albums:
 
                          https://collectivesessions.bandcamp.com

Our Walt Whitman Marching Band will be traveling to New Jersey this week-
end, for a Marching Band competition at Hillsborough High School at 5 p.m.  

The Huntington Arts Council will  host their annual exhibit Nightmare on 
Main Street for student artists, Grades 6-12. This Spooktacular exhibit will 
be at the Huntington Arts Council on Main Street in Huntington, and will run 
from October 22nd through November 13th.

We are proud to announce that there will be four South Huntington students 
who have been chosen to exhibit their artwork at this year’s Nightmare on 
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Main Street.  BRAVO and Congratulations to the following South Huntington 
Artists:

Erica Chung               	  Midnight Stroll in Kurazukuri Street
Julia Campanella       	  Life and Death
Monica Katwala         	  Red Forest
Jayla St. Croix           	  Skeleton on Main Street

News from Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum 
& Instruction, Dr. John Murphy & Dr. Gayle Steele
IReady Testing Grades 3-8: Why is it Important…
As part of our academic recovery plan, we continue to analyze students’ 
academic data to help identify the specific learning needs of each student. 
Now that i-Ready testing is complete, it is important for us to take a close 
look at the results and use this data to influence classroom instruction. In 
support of this effort, administrators and teachers have been participating in 
professional development that will aid in our ability to effectively engage stu-
dents in meaningful conversations about data. This will help guide teachers 
on the best path for supporting their students’ progress. In addition, students 
will play an active part in planning their learning experiences. 

K-5 teachers continue to participate in professional development with 
i-Ready Mathematics as well. We are currently in the second year of the 
implementation of this program. This continued support will help enhance 
instruction that is designed to deepen students’ understanding of mathe-
matics. 

Infinite Campus Parent Portal
As we close out the first few weeks of school, we wanted to remind all par-
ents about the importance of utilizing the parent portal to keep track of your 
child’s grades and current academic status. At the secondary level, parents 
can look at their child’s progress by simply logging on and reviewing the 
grades for each one of their classes. In addition to this, parents can also 
review attendance and lateness data to ensure that their son or daughter 
is arriving to school on time. The importance of keeping track of this infor-
mation allows you to address situations before they become problematic. If 
you are unaware of the portal, or do not know how to access your username 
and password, I ask that you please contact your child’s principal at your 
earliest convenience. 

Parent Portal Logon Page
https://shufsd.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/southhuntington.jsp

Parent Workshops on Technology
In an effort to provide our parents with the best possible information with 
regards to technology, South Huntington School District is creating a se-
ries of parent/guardian workshops designed to engage and inform parents/
guardians about the changes in current technology in the district.  Informa-
tion via virtual sessions on such items as ParentSquare, Infinite Campus 
Parent Portal, Classlink, and Google Classroom will be provided to parents, 
as well as how to effectively utilize these services to better understand what 
your child is doing in school.  Please see the schedule below, outlining what 
topics will be covered in the next few weeks:

	 • October 20, 2021- ParentSquare 101 (English/Spanish)- 7 PM
	 • October 25, 2021- Infinite Campus Portal (English/Spanish)- 7 PM
	 • November 3, 2021- Chromebook 101- (English/Spanish)- 7 PM
	 • November 8, 2021- ClassLink 101- (English/Spanish)- 7PM
	 • November 23, 2021- Seesaw Elementary- (English/Spanish)- 7PM

We will be sending a link out to all parents/guardians in the coming weeks to 
register for each session.  As always, if you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact the Office of Curriculum and Instruction at (631) 812-3100.  
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Below is the link to the Public Relations Activities & Events form which 
is where events and activities for this school year can be submitted. 
This form will help the district to organize and plan to provide media 
coverage for upcoming events, as well as give us the ability to showcase 
any events that may have already happened on the website and social 
media platforms. Within this form, you have the option to upload photos/
videos of past events/activities, as well as an area to provide details on 
the event and write about what happened. This form is also available 
for all community members to utilize on the district website under an-
nouncements. 
 
Link to form: https://forms.gle/pMnBHqYPXLAKLA5v8

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
Half-day Preschool Seats are available!   We currently have afternoon 
(PM session: 12:30 pm - 3:00 pm) seats still available at Oakwood Pri-
mary Center and James Kaden Administrative Offices (Weston Street).  
The District’s free, half-day preschool program is available to residents 
with children who will be four on or before December 1st.  For seat avail-
ability at either Oakwood or James Kaden, please email registration@
shufsd.org or call 631-812-3150.

News from David Barth, Supervisor of Physical 
Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
Our Girls Varsity Swim Team was honored at Huntington Town Hall for 
participating in the seventh annual “Swim Across America” fundraiser to 
help fight cancer.  The team, combined with Huntington High School and 
Harborfields High School, raised over $3,000.  Our boys’ and girls’ JV 
and Varsity Volleyball teams hosted the 1stAnnual Dezy Day Fundraiser 
last Thursday and Friday.  The teams were able to raise over $3,100 for 
the DezyStrong Foundation.
 
As the fall regular season starts to wrap-up for our varsity teams, we 
wish them the best of luck, as they compete for a position in their re-
spective playoffs.   Good luck to Chelsea Carino as she qualified to 
compete in the division championship on Friday, October 15th, and to 
our six golfers, Jonathan Holleran, Colin Murphy, Owen Connolly, 
Chris Bonilla, Nick Abrescia, and William Schiller, who will be com-
peting in the league qualifiers on Monday, October 18th, at Spring Lake 
Golf Club.  Congratulations to Venus Stewart who became the first Walt 
Whitman diver to compete in an 11-dive competition!
 
Though it may be hard to believe, the winter sports season is almost 
upon us.  Registration on Final Forms (https://southhuntington-ny.final-
forms.com/ ) for Stimson Middle School Early Winter is currently open, 
and it opens for Walt Whitman High School on October 15th, 2021.  
 
Visit our Athletic website for updated scores, sports offered, coach’s 
contact information, and more.  All events taking place in the Walt Whit-
man North Gym, South Gym, and on the Turf Field will be live-streamed 
on the NFHS Network (www.NFHSNetwork.com).  Visit www.SectionXI.
org for game schedules and make sure to follow the Athletics depart-
ment on both Twitter and Instagram (@WaltWhitmanAD) for updates 
and highlights from the season.  Go Wildcats!

News from Mr. Kenneth Costa, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
HOMECOMING 2021
We are excited to announce our Homecoming festivities that are sched-
uled to begin on Monday, October 18th, culminating with the Home-
coming Football Game on Saturday, October 23rd.  Please come out to 
support all of our current students and alumni wearing your best maroon 
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and white!  Listed below are the Homecoming events and themes.

Spirit Week: October 18th-22nd, 2021
Monday: Pajama Day
Tuesday: Hawaiian Day
Wednesday: Tie-Dye Day
Thursday: Class Shirt Day
Friday: Maroon and White Day
Thursday, October 21, 2021: Pep Rally - During the school day
Friday, October 22, 2021: Carnival, Bonfire, and Powder Puff: from 3:15 
– 8PM

Carnival Time: 3:15 – 8PM - Friday festivities are open to all South Hun-
tington students and families! Please come down and enjoy the many car-
nival games, face painting, petting zoo, pumpkin patch, dunk tank, and food 
trucks.  Wildcat t-shirts, sweatshirts, and additional fan gear will be sold by 
the South Huntington Boosters.

Bonfire:  5:15 – 6PM - We are hosting our annual Bonfire celebrating the 
success of our students highlighting the 2021 Football season.

Powder Puff Games: 6 – 8PM -   Please join us in our annual Powder Puff 
Fundraiser and show your support for all of our participants representing 
their class.  Tickets are on sale now with a $3 price for advanced tickets 
and $5 at the event.

Saturday, October 23, 2021: Hall of Fame, Homecoming Parade, Football 
Game

Hall of Fame Induction: 2PM
 
Homecoming Parade: 4PM

Homecoming Football Game: 6PM – Homecoming theme is “Once a Wild-
cat, always a Wildcat.”  Please wear maroon and white to show your sup-
port for our great district.

I thank you in advance for supporting all of our students, and please re-
member to support our various parent/student organizations and boosters.

“Be curious, not judgmental.” 
~ Walt Whitman
 
News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
As the leaves begin to fall, and it certainly gets darker a lot earlier, we are 
reminded that October is upon us.  Each year in October Stimson Middle 
School participates in a “Pink and Denim Day” to raise money and aware-
ness for Breast Cancer Research.   Please encourage your child to wear 
pink this Friday, and donate $2 during homeroom.   All proceeds will be 
donated to “Stand Up for Suzanne.”  Stand Up for Suzanne has donated 
$50,000 since December, 2018, to support the research of Cold Spring 
Harbor Laboratory (CSHL) Assistant Professor Camila dos Santos, and As-
sistant Professor Mikala Egablad. The group has donated nearly $85,000 
to CSHL since 2014.

Next week officially kicks off Spirit Week at Stimson Middle School.  Please 
see the chart below for themed days.

Day of the Week			  Themes
Monday				    Pajama Day
Tuesday 			   Jersey Day
Wednesday			   Twin Day
Thursday			   Tie-Dye Day
Friday				    Spirit Day: Maroon and White
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As we close out next week Stimson looks forward to the Homecoming fes-
tivities.  With this in mind, we have elected to move our school dance from 
October 22nd to October 29th, from 6-8pm.

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
We are all extremely proud of the way our 
Silas Superstars embraced the “Start with 
Hello” project last week. Lessons on inclu-
siveness, kindness, sharing, and welcoming 
attitudes have led to some new and special 
friendships while promoting lasting spirits of 
loving and giving, some of which are illus-
trated by this panel on one of our classroom
doorways.

Many thanks to our wonderful PTA for all 
their hard work and dedication (always!) 
-- particularly during last week’s Bookfair! 
Silas Superstars, enjoy getting lost in the 
pages of your recent book purchases. Hap-
py reading.

Speaking of thanks: Thank you to James 
& Karissa Tomeo/SeasonalScapesLI for 
creating a warm and artistic Autumn dis-
play to greet visitors to Silas Wood! Also, 
many thanks to Prianti Farms~Nursery 
for their generous donation of mulch and 
other gardening supplies which add to 
the beauty of our front gardens. Thank 
you all for your friendship to Silas Wood.

Excitement builds at Silas Wood as Student Council Officer Election Day,
October 14th, draws near. Results will be announced during pm homeroom 
the next afternoon. We all look forward to finding out about our school offi-
cers for this school year.

During October, the “Month of the Young Adolescent,” Silas Superstars 
enjoy Spirit Week (October 18th - October 23rd) All of Silas Wood is encour-
aged to join in by wearing team jerseys and other gear from your favorite 
sports, bring on the color on Tie-Dye Tuesday, the Wackiest of Wednesdays 
with Crazy Hair-Mismatched Socks- Wacky Hats and more, wear your Paja-
ma Day PJs on Thursday, and an all-time favorite South Huntington Maroon 
White on Friday.

Coming next week, another Silas Wood tradition returns: The Brain Chal-
lenge Contest.  Funded by our PTA, Brain Challenge is a fun-filled, bouncing,
boisterous, fully-interactive, full-immersion Trivia Contest! We are all gearing 
up and getting ready for the Challenge.

Silas Families: Mark your calendars to come out to support our Superstars 
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marching as part of the Stimson Marching Band; ColorGuard (along with the 
rest of our SHUFSD team) in the Homecoming Parade on Saturday, October 
23rd, at 4pm at WWHS. 

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Please make plans to march with Birchwood at the Homecoming Parade on 
Saturday, October 23rd.  The parade begins at 4 p.m. Please meet us at Walt 
Whitman High School.

Become part of our wonderful Birchwood PTA ; Join at  bit.ly/BirchwoodPTA

Parent-Teacher Conferences
Birchwood will be holding virtual parent-teacher conferences on Tuesday, 
November 23rd, and Wednesday, December 1st. Both of these days will 
be half days of school for all our students. We will also hold a virtual par-
ent-teacher conference from 6 – 8 p.m., on Monday, November 29th. If you 
have not done so already, please reach out to make an appointment with your 
child’s teacher(s).

Please label all jackets, sweatshirts, hats, water bottles, lunch boxes, etc., so 
we can return them to your child if they get misplaced.  

News from Mr. William Hender, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Here at Maplewood our students have been working hard on their personal 
narratives and “how to” writing assignments that will soon be published and 
displayed around the school for everyone to enjoy.  Students have been mak-
ing good choices around the school, and have received tickets when caught 
doing so, that can be entered into our weekly prize raffle. 

Our before-school orchestra and band practices have now begun, and next 
week our 5th grade code-sters will also begin.  Please mark your calendars, 
as our next PTA meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 19th, at 7pm, 
where once again you can attend in person at Maplewood or virtually via 
Google Meets.  

We are all looking forward to next week and all our Homecoming festivities.  
Don’t forget to join us at the Carnival and Bonfire on Friday, October 22nd.  In 
addition, all families are encouraged to take part in our Homecoming Parade 
at 4pm on Saturday, October 23rd.  We will be marching behind our new 
Maplewood banner!

Lastly, as the weather begins to get cooler, please remember to label your 
child’s jacket and any other belongings they may bring to school, as it will 
certainly help in returning them.

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
Oakwood is celebrating Fall with many fun upcoming fun activities!  Our stu-
dents and staff are excited to share these special times with each other!  

Oakwood’s annual Pumpkin Hunt is scheduled for October 20th, where all 
of our students will have the opportunity to visit the back field of Oakwood to 
pick their perfect pumpkin! We are expecting over 700 pumpkins to be deliv-
ered by one of Long Island’s Pumpkin farms. In addition, on October 29th, we 
are also planning for our annual outdoor Halloween Parade.   

Our SBM team is partnering up with our PTA to host Oakwood’s 2nd Annual 
Trunk or Treat event on Saturday, October 29th, from 11am-1pm, in Oak-
wood’s parking lot. The day is sure to be packed with fun. Come see Willie 
the Wildcat, Trick or Treat safely, and listen to festive tunes by our DJ! 
Click here to register for Trunk or Treat!
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Also, adding to the Fall fun, we would like to thank @seasonal scapesli 
for the beautiful Fall display that adorns our Oakwood sign and welcomes 
students, staff and families with festive Fall decor each day. 

Thank you to our PTA for organizing Fall Photos this week at Oakwood on 
October 14th and 15th. Please be sure to send in the order form as soon as 
possible.  Your child’s class is scheduled to have pictures taken on either 
Thursday or Friday of this week.   Please feel free to contact your child’s 
teacher or the Oakwood Main Office with any questions.

Have a fantastic week!
#theoakwoodway

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
Our short holiday week is still packed with excitement here at Countrywood.  
It has been wonderful to see our students smiling, for real, as Tuesday and 
Wednesday brought our annual school photos.   In order to follow safety 
protocols and guidelines, we have decided to hold off on class and group 
photos until the Spring, in the hopes that things have improved by that time.  
As always, should you have any questions pertaining to photos, please 
reach out to our wonderful PTA @ CountrywoodPTA@gmail.com. 

Friday then brings our after-school, in-person, book fair.  Please be sure to 
sign up for a timeslot so that we can work together to keep everyone safe 
and socially distanced.  Students will also have an opportunity to visit the 
book fair the following week with their class.  We thank the PTA for all of 
their hard work in bringing this book fair to our students.  Unfortunately, this 
year we will not be able to welcome our families inside during the “school 
day” book fair, but we will have staff here to assist as needed.   Friday night 
then brings our ever-popular Halloween party.  This year, in order to accom-
modate all of our students and families, the event will take place outdoors 
(currently the weather looks good, but we do have a rain date of Monday, 
October 18th, just in case).  Sign-ups and a nominal fee are required for this 
event, as it does include dinner, as well as a DJ and fun activities. We hope 
to see you at this fun-filled event.  

Looking ahead to next week, we stick with our Halloween theme with our 
ever-popular Halloween Pumpkin Hunt on Thursday, October 21st. We will 
turn our upper field into a huge pumpkin patch with well over 700 pumpkins 
scattered. Each class will then have an opportunity to “pick their perfect 
pumpkin.”  This is always a highlight of the year.   We round out the month of 
October with the return of our Halloween Parade.  This year we are excited 
to share, assuming the weather cooperates and the parade takes place 
outdoors, that we will be inviting our families to view it.   Unfortunately, if 
we have to move the parade indoors, we will not be able to accommodate 
any guests.  Either way, indoors or out, we are working with our technology 
department to livestream the event for our families and friends; details on 
this will be forthcoming as we get closer to the end of the month.  Addition-
ally, we will not be able to invite families and guests into the building after 
the parade. Celebrations and parties will only be for the students and their 
teachers.  We thank you in advance for your understanding and coopera-
tion, as we balance a return to normalcy, while also working to keep all of 
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our students, staff and families as safe as possible during this difficult time.  

As you can see, we have a jam-packed week and month ahead, and we 
invite you to follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter to get a glimpse 
into all that takes place at Countrywood. We wish you a wonderful week 
ahead! 

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

     Enter SHEF’s October monthly raffle by visiting SHEFINC.ORG.  Em-
bracing the festive fall colors and the upcoming holiday season, Season-
al Scapes LI has created a custom-designed Happy Thanksgiving outdoor 
display for one lucky winner!   Be sure to follow SHEF on Facebook and 
Instagram where monthly raffle winners are announced at the end of each 
month for delivery that week, at the same time we announce the next SHEF 
monthly raffle! 

     Attention Wildcat Educators:

The South Huntington Educational Foundation fundraises year-round to 
support district goals and initiatives, students, and staff.   Today, SHEF is 
pleased to announce the opening of the annual Projects for Innovation and 
Enhancement (P.I.E) Faculty Grant to support the development of projects 
that enhance learning opportunities for faculty and students.  

Be sure to carefully review the requirements and guidelines found on SHE-
FINC.ORG , and also attached here for your convenience.  Educators may 
request up to $500 support for their project by completing the SHEF 2021-
2022 Faculty PIE Grant Application no later than November 10, 2021, and 
recipients will be announced shortly thereafter!

https://www.bowlmor.com/location/bowlmor-long-island
http://www.cresthollow.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com/
http://SummerStudy.com
http://summerstudy.com/
http://www.ThePurrfectPetsitter.com
http://www.huntingtonchamber.com
https://huntingtonchamber.com/
https://www.navy.com/
http://SHEFINC.ORG
https://www.facebook.com/milesformichaelrunwalk
https://www.instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/
http://SHEFINC.ORG
http://SHEFINC.ORG
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1K7tJY98vBI_J6rpo-0KbGvY3CLLhUeKiSXoWKRwcm8Q/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1K7tJY98vBI_J6rpo-0KbGvY3CLLhUeKiSXoWKRwcm8Q/viewform?edit_requested=true
http://www.eniainspired.com
http://www.eniainspired.com
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News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
SEPTA would like to thank Dr. Krivoshey for his presentation at our meeting 
last night. Thank you to all the staff members that joined us and helped us too.  
Mark your Calendar!  Our next meeting is Tuesday, November 9th, 2021, 7pm 
at JKAO.  Come meet our new Supervisor of Technology, Ms. Reanna Fulton.  
See her presentation on programs for our students/families.

District PTA Council News
Our Miss Chocolate Fundraiser is open for orders!  Please take a look at the 
holiday catalog and yummy cookie dough. Order now through Friday, October 
29th, for pickup at JKAO the week of November 15th. Online ordering is avail-
able at www.misschocolate.com using school code 401039.  Paper catalogs 
and order forms were also sent home to students in Grades K to 6.  All pro-
ceeds are used for PTA Programs and Scholarships for our Whitman Seniors.  
Thank you for your support!

Save the Date for Walt Whitman HS PTA’s Annual Wildcat Bash Fundraiser - 
Thursday, Oct. 28th, 7pm, at Finley’s on Green Street.
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a69_LuL5K71_HPfD1VDsYST_L_dkl0Zx/
view?usp=sharing

Wildcat Chalk Talk Forum by The Booster Club
The Wildcat Booster Club is excited to introduce another membership perk 
starting this year!  This will provide our South Huntington parents with a com-
munity specific forum to engage with other athletic families.   Be it General 
Discussions, Community Talk, Stimson or Whitman Athletics, the questions 
and conversations are yours.  The forum is officially live and available to all 
booster club members.  We hope our Wildcat families will take advantage of 
this new member exclusive resource.  Get the discussions started!  If you are 
not a member of the Booster Club, you can join online today at www.wildcatbc.
org. 

The Weeks to Come
Please log on to your school’s website and social media accounts for more 
information.

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://www.misschocolate.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a69_LuL5K71_HPfD1VDsYST_L_dkl0Zx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a69_LuL5K71_HPfD1VDsYST_L_dkl0Zx/view?usp=sharing
http://www.wildcatbc.org
http://www.wildcatbc.org
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/
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2021-22

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA 
Fall 

Tennis 
in 

Dix Hills

WWHS 
Battle of the 

Marching 
Bands

10/24/21

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

Manor 
Farm 

Harvest 
Celebration

10/16/21

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

Soccer Shots
Weekend 

& Weekday 
Programs for 

Ages 2-8

across the street from Lazy Boy

SEPTA 
2021-22

Membership 
Form

English

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

Bar Method 
Huntington 

Village
Special 
Offer!

TOPSoccer
Special 
Needs 

Division

HMFD 
Fire Safety 

Open 
House

10/15/21

Join 
Boy 

Scout 
Troop 
406

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/ee763213241c559e486054158992d6e8376acec5.pdf?dl
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/8ff35990654dcc026ac258af02dff42245e5d472.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/7841913ecedd828d26ad230e2c4504166c0d48ea.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/5edc028ed5a9dce5b3f833ba41fa777361bee4ad.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/fbb3d4c1271e6c0e372ac534c85b2690c536fc98.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6f42074071150cb0f6fddbfddb1a719c47160149.pdf?dl
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c6215eaa8e5264981bd7ab9e707300bd88781b24.pdf
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/bfc376fc503ccdf502ffeee1d3d56dac423fecec.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/246840f0ff6c8704841f8cf94672f6b2cee9b3a6.jpeg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e9b76cf9d065becd61171371a943111614db078b.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/2563044ba9b70b109e73a1c1729b99340544f2c1.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/4e9682889aff0f012122c7018a9b6fe7c0014fd2.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950
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Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

